
Farewell  Masses added for Bishop
Malooly
Several farewell Masses will be held in the Archdiocese of Baltimore for Bishop W.
Francis Malooly, who on Sept. 8 will be installed as the ninth Bishop of Wilmington.

Space  will  be  extremely  limited  at  his  installation,  and  the  archdiocese  is
encouraging those who wish to express their appreciation to Bishop Malooly to take
advantage of these farewell Masses:

Aug. 10, 3 p.m., St. Ann, Hagerstown;

Aug. 17, 3 p.m, Cathedral of Mary Our Queen, Homeland;

Aug. 24, 11 a.m., St. Thomas More, Baltimore;

Aug. 31, 12:15 p.m., St. Ursula, Parkville.

Receptions will follow each Mass.
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